4,GRAFTON STREET,

EJD/DC. BOND STREET,W.1,

2nd December, 1932,

Dear Mr. de Laszlo,

I am enclosing a poster of a Dinner
that is being held in aid of the Charing Cross
Hospital, and am writing on behalf of Lord
Lonsdale to ask if you would honour him by
going to the Dinner as his guest.

It would be wonderful if the Chairman
could put up for auction during the evening a
small canvas by you, and would be of the very
geatest help to the charity.

Trusting that you will be able to

come,

Yours sincerely,
\
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Philip A. de Laszlo, Esq.,

3, Fitzjohn's Avenue, N.W. 3,




